
UNIVERSITY OF MUMBAI 

NATIONAL SEVICE SCHEM CELL 

 

        Web site- www.nssmu.org 

        Tel. / Fax- 2287 3696 

Vidyapeeth Vidyarthi Bhavan, 

        2nd Floor, ‘B’ Road, Churchgate, 

        Mumbai – 400 020. 

             

No. NSS / 1035  /2012-2013. 

        Date :   01.01.2013 

To, 

The Principal, 

………………………………… 

………………………………… 

 

Respected Sir / Madam, 

 

Happy New Year to you, 

  

As you are aware, University of Mumbai has introduced the new pattern of examination – Semester and 

Grading System from the last year. This system require to submit the assignments by each student for 

each semester for all the subjects.  

 

Due to the above examination system, the students require to spend more time for preparation of 

assignment, this may leads to less involvement of students in the extracurricular activities like National 

Service Scheme (NSS). We have discussed this issue with the NSS District Co-ordinator and we came to 

conclusion that the subject base assignment may be given to the NSS Volunteers for benefit of students 

participating in the NSS activity. The assignment prepared on the various projects may be considered as 

an assignment require for the Subjects. 

 

For example….  

 

 The students of Chemistry may prepare the assignment on “Soil testing / Water testing of 

adopted area /Special camp area” as an assignment. 

 The students of Business Economics may prepare the assignment on “Economics Status 

of Adopted area” as an assignment. 

 The students of Micro Biology may prepare the assignment on “Thalassaimia Testing / 

Blood Group Testing of adopted area /Special camp area” as an assignment. 

 The students of Commerce may prepare the assignment on “Corporate Social 

Responsibility (CSR) on Marketing/ Water shed development / Consumer Guidance of 

adopted area /Special camp area” as an assignment 

 

You are requested to guide / communicate the concerned teacher of respective subjects to assign the 

NSS Projects base assignment and considered that assignment as a part of new semester pattern 

examination.   

 

Looking forward the positive support for the NSS Project base assignment for the benefit of students. 

 

With regards 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

    

Prof. Atul Salunke, 

I/c. NSS Programme Co-ordinator 


